
About the application

Application number: 2023/93131

What is the application
for?:

Change of use from annex to holiday let

Address of the site or
building:

Spring Hall Mount, Binn Lane, Marsden, Huddersfield,
HD7 6NW

Postcode: HD7 6NW

 
User comments

Type of comment: An objection

Do you wish your comments to be published on the website anonymously? Yes

I strongly object to this planning application for the following reasons: 

The placement of this building is within a conservation area, increased noise pollution
and traffic is a major concern that is associated with short-term holiday lets. 

The access road to this property is a single track with very few passing points, an
increase in traffic will only add to the stress of the residents of the area. The road is
difficult to navigate for those with are familiar with the area but is underestimated by
those who visit. 

The area has an aging population with medical needs, an increase in activity on the
roads and parking issues may block access to required services and make the area
unsafe for those who have resided here for most of their lives. 

The area is home to a large variety of wildlife and I would be concerned about people
visiting that have no care for the welfare of the surrounding environment. We see day
to day, an increase in litter and lack of consideration to the natural environment. 

The area is quite isolated 

 

I urge you to consider the points I have made and to consider those who live in this
area.


